
Inspiring Changemakers:

A big well done to Rosie, who amazed us with her fantastic 
reading over the Christmas holidays! Not only did she 
complete the weekly reading log set by Mrs Brookes and 
Mrs Kent, but she also went above and beyond by reading 
in lots of different and exciting locations! Her class were 
very impressed and she inspired them with her creativity. 
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Next week, we’re thrilled to welcome back M&M Productions for their annual 
pantomime performance. This year, the children will be watching Beauty and the 
Beast… Oh no, they won’t! Oh yes, they will! Thanks to FOSH for contributing.

Talking of pantos, a big well done to Anya, Robin, Élodie, Lilly and Evelyn for         their 
outstanding performance in the Abbotsham Pantomime!

Key learning this week:

The children have settled back into school brilliantly, diving 
into the new term with enthusiasm. Many have already 
chosen exciting new books to read, sparking a great start to 
2025. Here’s Alfie with his new book called Get Set, Go!

What’s new?

Happy New Year! We are excited to welcome 
our two new guinea pigs to St Helen’s! Once 
they’ve settled in, the children will have the 
chance to meet them and Mrs Walton will soon 
be holding a competition to decide their names.
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Community updates:

Mrs Fidler organises half-termly raffles at 
school, where the lucky winner gets to choose 
and buy a brand new book for themselves. At 
Christmas, Jamie won the raffle and picked a 
recipe book to add to his collection!


